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January 20, 2022 
 
 
Robert Horowitz 
Chair, UC Academic Senate 
  
 
Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) proposed revision of Senate Regulation 478 
 
Dear Chair Horowitz, 

The Divisional Executive Board, councils, and committees appreciated the opportunity for a second 
systemwide review of a proposed revision of Senate Regulation 478, defining the IGETC subject 
requirements. The Executive Board reviewed the proposal and divisional council and committee 
feedback at its meeting on January 20, 2022.  
 
Executive Board members voted unanimously to endorse the proposal as written. As is our practice, we 
have included the responses of divisional committees. 

Sincerely,  

 

Jody Kreiman 
Chair 
UCLA Academic Senate 
 
Encl. 
 
Cc: Jessica Cattelino, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate  
 April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 

Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
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